
 

Issued date: May 12th, 2021  
 

Product EOL Notice 
Affected Model:  

ADP-1XX8P – ADP-1158P/1198P 

Last-buy Date: 2021/10/31 

Orders are non-cancelable and non-returnable after: 2021/10/31 

Last shipment Date: 2021/11/30 

Technical Support Service Ends: 2023/11/30 

 

Description of notice to the customer 

Aplex will be discontinuing the ADP-1XX8P products. The reason of changing is due 

to natural decline in demand and AD Board EOL for these products.  

 

Customer impact of change and recommended action: 

Aplex will discontinue this product line, and we suggest you order ARCDIS-1XXAP 

Series for replacement. Please refer to the compare table as below. 

 

EOL Model Substitute Model 

ADP-1158P ARCDIS-115AP 

ADP-1198P ARCDIS-119AP 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and we will make every attempt 

to support your needs. Please contact with your sales representative at 

sales@aplex.com.tw for any assistance you may need. 

 

Sincerely Yours 

Wesley Hsu 

Product Coordinator of Product Management Division 
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